
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: April 18, 2023 
Re: TL 9.00 Advisory Committees 
 
 
The College recommends revising TL 9.00 Advisory Committees to reflect that the President (or President’s designee) 
may appoint advisory committees across College programs as needed, which are not limited to occupational, adult, and 
community service programs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees authorizes the College to advertise the revisions to TL 9.00, as presented. 
 
 


